

## Erin O'Toole, C.D.

Member of Parliament Durham

November 14, 2014

Dr. Mark Bishara

Dr. Sheri Margolian

Dr. Steve Margolian

West Bowmanville Dental Centre

2378 Highway #2

Bowmanville, Ontario

L1C 3K7

Dear Doctors, Mark

I wanted to take this opportunity to reach out and offer my thanks for giving back to the community by offering a day of free dental work on November 16th.

This act of generosity is a wonderful example to have set for other businesses in the communities of Clarington and Courtice, to show how you can support those families who need that extra help, especially at this time of year as we near the Christmas holidays. I am inspired everyday to learn of acts of kindness that take place in our community, but it is particularly inspiring to see it happen at this greater scale.

As Member of Parliament in Durham, please accept my sincere thanks for the work that you do and feel free to share this with your team. I was very proud of your gesture as both the MP and as your patient.

Well Done!

Sincerely,

Erin O'Toole

Member of Parliament - Durham

Ottawa

Room 256, Confederation Building Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6



Constituency Office

54 King Street East Unit 103, Bowmanville, Ontario, L1C 1N3 Tel.: 905-697-1699 or 1-866-436-1141 Fax: 905-697-1678